
 
 
From: Englander, David [mailto:David.Englander@vermont.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 10:35 AM 

To: Loring Starr; Gregorek, Sarah; teachouts@bcbsvt.com 

Subject: Re: Memos re your previous testimony on S.225 

 

VDH does not have an opinion distinct from DVHA's.  
 
Thank you for checking in. 
 
Best, 
David 
________________________ 
David Englander 
Senior Policy and Legal Advisor 
Vermont Department of Health 
802.863.7282 

 
 


